CHURCH NEWS - HEPKOBHI HOBUHHA
FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT - March 10, 2019 - Ilepma Henins [Hocrty

www.stvladimiredmonton.ca

1 - Thank you to everyone who came out to the Annual General Meeting last week.
Your executive remains the same for the next two years.

President-Michelle Semenjuk

Vice President - Vlado Harasemljuk

Treasurer - Marvin Achtemechuk

Secretary - Stephan Kaczmar

Directors - Franjo Krupenko, Robert Lepki, Marvin Piche, and Stephan Bodnar.

If you have any concerns at any time, please let anyone of these people know, and they can bring
foreward your concerns to the next council meeting.

JlsskyemMo BCiM, XTO NMPUHIIIOB HA HAII IIOPiIYHI 300pH .

llepkoBHUIT KOMITET 3aJUIIAETHCS HE3MIHHUM Ha HACTYITHI 2 POKH:

[Ipesunent - Mimenb CemMeHIOK

3actynHuk npe3uaenTa -Brago ["apacemiok

CkapOHuk - MapBiH AuTteMedyk

Cexpetep - Crepan Kaumap

Hepexropu- @panzo Kpynenko, Pobept Jlenkwuii, Mapgin Ilive i Credan bonnap.

Toxx SKII0 XTOCh MaTUMeE SIKiCh IIUTaHHS, Oy/b JIacKa, 3BepTalTeCh 10 Oy/Ib KOO 3 HAC 1 MU
00roBOpUMO IIe Ha 300pax KOMITETY.

Lil Piche brought forward a motion to include a voting spot on council for a Ladies League
representative. This was passed. At the League meeting the ladies put forward Maritza Korceba
as their representative. Welcome!

JIin [Tive 3anponoHyBaia BKIIOUUTH 10 IIEPKOBHOTO KOMITETY npeactaBHuka Bif Jliru JKiHoK,
o Oyso ¥ nmoromkeHo. Ha 36opax Oymno BuGpano Mapitity KopmaOy. Tox nackaBo mpocumo!

Also at the meeting, by vote of everyone present, we agreed that having the parishioner birthdays
in the bulletin is enough, Father does not have to sing mnohaya lita after liturgy. It becomes too
onerous with a larger parish like ours.

Ha 300pax Oyso BupilIeHO, 10 JOCTATHHO BKA3yBaTH JIUIIC iMEHA IMCHHHHHKIB B OFOJICTHI, a HE
CIiBaTH MHOTAs JIiTa KOXKHOMY 30KpeMa.

The parishioners present also voted to continue changing Summer Liturgy times in July and
August. This means that for every sunday in July and August Liturgy on Sundays will begin at
9:30 AM.

Takox 0yno goMoBieHO,1110 HeainbHa Cayx0a boxa B ceprieHi Ta TMNHI BIATPABISTUMETHCS O
9:30.



2 - Lent has begun. If you need some inspiration, visit the bookstore at the Eparchy office 9645-
108 Avenue/780-424-5496-for spiritual and guided reading.

[TicT po3mouaBcs. S0 BaM HEOOXiTHE HATXHEHHS, TO 3aBITaiiTe 1O KHUKKOBOI KpaMHHUIII B
HaIOMYy €napxiitHomy odici.

3 - Lenten Services Begin this week. Thursdays -Way of the Cross 7:00

Fridays Liturgy and following Sorokusty
Please update your books with your deceased families names this week or next week, by
reviewing your book, and PUTTING '"2019" ON THE FRONT INSIDE COVER OF THE
BOOK. This way we will know that those books are current, and will take out any old
books.
Benuxomnocthi Bianpasu: XpecHa Jlopora o 19:00 o yeTBeprax, ta Ciyx0a Harepes
Ocgsiuenux JapiB 3 Copokayctom 1o n'sTHUIIX. OOHOBITH Ballll KHHKEUKHU 32 TIOMEPIUX Ta
nocTtaBTe mo3Hauky 2019 Ha nepriii CTOpiHIII.

4 -We will be holding a Tablecloth Cleaning Bee on Sunday, March 17 right after coffee in the
hall. Our white plastic tablecloths need a good cleaning before being put back on the tables.
Please stay for an extra half hour if you can to help out to keep our hall looking clean.

17 GepesHns, micis KaBu, MU OyieMO MUTH ckatepTuHu. byapb nacka, BuainiTe 30 XBIUH CBOTO
gacy, o0 3p0OUTH HAIIl 3aJT YUCTHUM.

5 - The Ladies League will be selling Paska, Babka, and Butter Lambs again this year, on
Sunday, March 24. Come and see their table during coffee. Help support your League, and
make your Easter easier with the professional Paskas made by our experts!!

24 6epesns Jlira Xinok mix yac kaBu Oyne mpoaaBaTu nacku, 0adku Ta 6apaH4HKiB 3 Macia.
[Tputiaite 1 miarpumaiite Jliry JKiHOK, 110 Tak TSKKO MPAIIOBANIH, OO MOJETIINTH Bally
miaroroBky o Ilacxw.

4 - Marvin will be passing around the Tax Receipts in the next week or two. If you have not
received yours, or have any questions, please contact him directly.

Mapsgin Oyne po3naBatu Tax Reciepts bOro THIXKHS YM Ha HACTYIMHUN. SIKIII0 MaeTe MUTAHHS,
3BEpTaUTECH.

5-SAVE THE DATE!! Our Praznik this year will be on Sunday, June 9 in our parish hall. It
will be an extra special year, as we celebrate our 70th Anniversary this year!! We will have
Divine Liturgy at 10 AM to be followed by a banquet and short programme in the hall. More
info and ticket sales later

30epixkiTh naty!!!Hama mapadis cBaTkyBaTHMe Ipa3HUK 9 depBHS B mapadisuibHoMy 3aii. Le
Oyne ocoOnuBuii ipa3HUK 3 Harojau 70-i piuauii. Matumemo Ca. JliTyprito o 10:00, 6enker Ta
CBSITKOBY IIPOTpamy.

- We are so excited to welcome Milan Gorgio Holovatiwho was baptised last week in our
church, to parents Robert Holovati and Jessica Courey!! Mnohaya Lita!!! Gods blessings upon
you, and may Angels protect you!



Mu nyxe pani Bitatu MisaHa, o OyB OXpeIeH!i MUHYIIOTO THXHS, @ TAKOX BITA€MO HOTO
0atbkiB PobOepra Ta JIxeciky! Hexait boxke 6marocioBenns Oyjie 3 TOOOIO Ta HEXal aHTeITUKH
Tebe 6epexyTh!

6 - Happy Birthday this week to Ilya Shuyko and Aleksandar Tihostup!! Mnohaya Lita!
MHoras J1iTa BCiM iIMGHUHHHUKaM !

7 - Coffee today is by Ljilja Vavrek.
Croronni kaBy rotye Ljilja Vavrek.

LADIES LEAGUE NEWS - HOBUHMU JIIT'A ’KTHOK

1-Thank you to all the ladies who came out to make Pirohi and holoptchi on Thursday. There
were 12 women in attendance, and two helpers, and a great time was had by all! We are ready
for praznik. Big thanks Father for bringing the Lenten soup, and Ivanka for rolling all night.
JIsIKyeMO BCiM, XTO JIIMUB BApPEHUKH Ta TONYIILI B 4eTBep. 12 )KiHOUOK Ta 2 MOMIYHHUKH ITPOBEIH

yac Beceso Ta 3 Kopuctio! I Mu Maibke roToBi 10 npazHuky®). OKpeMo ASKYyeMO OTIEBI 3a
micTHUU cyn Ta IBaHIi 32 ii MpaIbOBUTI 1 CHIIBHI PYKH.

2 - The Ladies League is excited to welcome 5 new members this year!!
Ljilja Vavrek
Mariya Soznska
Aleksandra Perla
Antonina Koval
Lyubov Prykuda

Welcome ladies!! We are so excited to get to know you and work more with you!
The total number of ladies in our League is now 48.
Bitaemo 5-x HoBux wieniB Jliru XKinok
Jling BaBpex
Mapis Co3aHChKa
Anekcannpa I[lepna
AnTonina Kopaib
Jlro6oB IIpukyna
JlackaBo ipocuMo! Mu ayke pagiemMo, o MOKEMO Bac Kpalie Mi3HATH Ta MpaIroBaTH pa3oM!
3aranpHa KinbKicTh wieHiB Jlirn JXinok- 48.

3 - The League received a letter from the Bridge of Hope in receipt of our donation to this
charity.
Jlira oTpuMasa JIUCT 3 YeKOM IPO Halry moxepTBy Bix Mocta Hamii.

4 - Next Ladies meeting will be April 4 at 7 PM in the hall. Please mark this on your calendar to
attend.
Hacrynna 3yctpiu Jlirm JXKinok BinOynerbes 4 kBiTHs o 19:00.



5 - Ladies, come out to the hall for a Paska making Bee. Have a lot of fun with your League
Family, and help support our efforts!!

Paska Making - Friday, March 22

XKiHoukH, MPUITITE 0 3aiTy, OO TOTIOMOTTH Ta BECEIIO MPOBECTH Yac 3a CIUILHUM BUIIKAHHSIM
nacok- 22 Gepe3Hs

6 - The UCWLC wants to invite all members to the 75th UCWLC Anniversary Celebration on
Sunday, May 26. There will be Liturgy, followed by dinner. More info to follow, but be sure to
save this date on your calendar!!

30epexiTh naTy y cBoemy kaneHaapi! Jlira Ykpaincekux XKinok Kananu 3anpoirye Bcix cBoOix
YJIEHIB Ha CBATKYBaHHS 75 piuHuLi, o BiaOynerscs 26 tpaBHa. [logpobuni 6yayTs nojiaHi
mi3Hile.

7- The Ladies are excited to host Nadine Letwin to help us with pysanky techniques this year!!
She will be coming Sunday, April 7 during coffee. Plan to spend some extra time this day.
Please sign up at the front of the church, so we can judge how many supplies to get. However
even if you do not sign up YOU ARE WELCOME TO JOIN US!!!

7-ro KBITHS, i1 yac kaBu npuiiae Haxain JIeTBiH 100, JOMTOMOTTH HaM OCBOITH TEXHIKY
MAaJIFOBAaHHS ITUCAHOK.

YOUTH NEWS- HOBUHHA MOJIO/I

1- YOUTH SKI TRIP will be on Friday, March 15 immediately after school. There will be
several cars at St Matthews if anyone needs a ride. This is open to any youth under 18. Please

bring 2 items to donate to the food bank. (IE box of cereal, box of pasta, peanut butter jar, etc.)
For more info, please call Michelle at 780-566-1545.

Buxin Hammx niTei Ha JTUKi TUTAaHYETHCS B IF0 M'STHUIIO 15 OepesHs, 3pa3y micis mkoiau. Koro
noTpiOHO miaBecTH, 3rosocithes! [IpuHeciTh mock mis nmokepTBu B bank iki(karra, MakapoH,
apaxicoBe MacJo, Ta iH). 3a J0AaTKOBOIO iH(popMaIliero 13B0HITh Mimens 780-566-1545

2 - Time to start thinking about summer !! Camp Oselia is open for summer camp registration
at camposelia.com

Teen Camp - June 30-July 2

Family Camp - July 2-6

Elementary Camp - July 14-19

Mixed Camp - July 21-26

Junior High Camp - July 28-August 2
If you are interested in being a camp counsellor, contact millie@youth@eeparchy.com or call
780-424-5496.Visit the Camp Oselia website.

UYac ruranyBatu JiTHI KaHIKYJIH. Ternep BU MOXKETe 3apeecTpyBaTuch B Tadip Ocerns.



[TinmiTkoBuii Tabip - 30uepBHS -2 JIUTTHS
Cimeitnuit Tabip 2-6aumnHs

Jutsumii Tadip -14- 19nunus

3mimanuit Tadip - 21 -26 nunas

Junior High ta6ip -28 naumnns - 2 ceprnens

3 - Calling all High School Students! The Alberta March for Life Association is holding a
RESPECT LIFE ORATORICAL CONTEST. You must submit a typed copy of your speech by
Mrch 14, 2019. For full contest rules visit albertamarchforlife.com

Konkypc s yuniB Bumux kiacis! it Acomianii Ansoeptu "Mapu JXKurta". Jlo 14 Gepesns B
JIPYKOBAaHOMY BHIJISLII HAAIIUIITh CBOIO IpOMOBY Ha TeMy "[loBara g0 >xutts". binbiie
iHdopmarii Ha caiiti albertamarchforlife.com

EPARCHY NEWS - ETAPXIMHI HOBUHHU

1 - TODAY!!! Taras Shevchenko Concert at SUM hall, Sunday, March 10 at 2:30 PM.
Tickets available at the door for $15 for adults, students 13-17 $5 and 12 and under free. For
more info call Luba at 780-469-4890.

Croronni B CYMi BinOynetbest KoH1EepT 1o aHs Tapaca [lleBuenka o 14:30. KButku aiis
nopociux $15, s mireit (13-17)- $5.

2 - Our Catholic education across the province is a unique gem in this country, and our children
are so fortunate to have this level of education with a Catholic focus. However, there are slow
attacks and erosions against this institution. In response to this, the Catholic School Districts are
forming a team to continue to advocate for publically funded religious education. It is named
Grateful Advocates for Catholic Education. Please support them, and keep informed about
what is going on by joining them on facebook at Grace: Grateful Advocates for Catholic
Education, on on twitter at @GrACE4cathed

Harmma xaronuipka ocBiTa B MPOBIHIII € Ty’Ke BaXKJIMBOIO Ta HEOOX1THOIO JIJIs HABUAHHS HAITUX
JiTel B KATOMUIIBKOMY AyCi. AJle Ha)kKallb, TOYMHAEMO BiIYBATH IMEBHI YTUCKHU OO i€l
nporpamMu. Tox y BIAMOBiAL ITbOMY CTBOPIOETHCS KOMaHA " Baguui AgBokaTu
Karomumpkoi OcBiTa" 1i1st 3axucty. Tox miarpumMaiite ix ta cniakyiTe 3a iHpopMariiero Ha IXHil
ctopinui y @eiicOyi un TritTepi

3 - The Eparchy presents during Lent for your spiritual focus the series TEACH US TO PRAY.
This is a weekly presentation from March 14- April 15 to explore various ways of praying, and
will be presented with practical ways to build a consistent rule of prayer in our lives. Sessions
will be a presentation followed by a prayer. All sessions will be 7-8 by different priests each
time, at Dormition Parish 15608-104 Ave.

March 14- The Our Father and Prayer before Communion

March 21-The Rosary and the new Rosary Book

March 28-Contemplative Prayer- the Jesus Prayer

April 4- Praying with Icons

April 11-Praying the Psalms (at the Verkhovyna hall by St Josaphats)



April 25-Prayers of the Divine Liturgy
J11g Baoro J{yXOBHOI'O 3pOCTAaHHS 1]l 4ac MOCTY, €Mapxis MiAroTyBaja crelialibHl HaBYaHHS
«HaBum nHac monutuch». 3 14 6epesns no 15 kBiTH:, B mapadii Yeminas, 19:00-20:00 na Bac
YyeKaTHMe HEBEJIMUKa MIPE3EHTALlls 3 MOJIUTBAMHU.

14 6epe3ns- Otye Hamr i MouTBa niepea [IpuyacTsam

216epe3Hs- MOJIUTBA HA BEPBHUIII

28 Oepe3Hsa-MOoIMTBa B HaMipeHHI 1 MoauTBa Icyca

4 KBITHSI- MOJIUTBA 3 IKOHAMU

11 kBiTHsA-MoONMTBa 3 ncanmamu B CYMi 6inst C. Mocadata

25kBitHsA-MonuTBH 3 CB. JliTyprii
4 - Camp Oselia is looking to hire people for the summer camp season. They are looking for
a nurse, cook, grounds keeper, environmental education co-ordinator, camp counselors and
junior counselors. For more info contact milie@youth@eeparchy.com or call 780-424-5496.
TabGip Ocens nrykae BosiontepiB. [loTpiOHi MeacecTpa, Kyxap,1orisiaad, KOOpAUHATOP, KEPIBHUK
TabOpy Ta KEPIBHUK IOHAIITBA. 3a JOJIaTKOBOIO 1H(POPMAIIIEIO 3BepTaiiTeCh 3a HOMepoM 780-424-
5496 uu Ha caiiti milie@youth@eeparchy.com .

5 - The Ukrainian Canadian Congress- Alberta Provincial Council is looking for Summer
Students to work this Summer. If you are interested in developing you event-planning skills,
marketing skillls, working with volunteers, and much more. Send in your resume to
uccab@shaw.ca. Start date is May 1, 2019. For more info, call Slavka Shulakewych at 780-414-
1624.

VYkpaincbko -kaHaackkuii KoHrpec nrykae ctyaeHTiB Ha poOOTY i1 9ac Jiita. XTO 3alliKaBICHUN
y TUTaHyBaHHI NOJi{, MAPKETUHTY, pOOOTi 3 BOJIOHTEPAMU Ta iH, TOJI LIe Haroja JJis Bac.
Bianpaste cBoe pesrome uccab@shaw.ca. Ta mounHaemo 1 TpaBHs. 3a 101aTKOBOIO
iH(popMali€ero 3BepTaiTech 3a HoMmepom 780-414-1624

6 - Pope Francis held a special meeting on the Protection of Minors in February in Rome. a
special website was created to inform the participants and the general public. Please visit it at
www.pbc2019.org .

VY mortomy y Pumi [lana @paHiuck mpoBoAMB CIEIialIbHy 3yCTPid NPUCBIYCHY 3aXUCTY
Hatimenmux. binbie indopmartii Ha caiiti www.pbc2019.org

7 - The Synod of Bishops of the Ukrainian Catholic Church has launched a website which
coveres the activities of the Ukrainian Catholic church thruought the world. Please take a minute
to visit it.  synod.ugcc.ua

Cunop Brnaguk Ykpaincskoi Katomuubkpi LlepkBu AnbOepTu cTBOprIM BeOCAUT Mo JAisIbHICTh
KaTOJUILKOI IEPKBH 110 BChOMY CBiTi. Bynb macka,3aBitaiite Ha cailT synod.ugcc.ua

8 - There will be a UKRAINIAN WEDDING FAIR March 8-23 at the ACUA building. Learn
about traditional Ukrainian weddings, learn from various free lectures, and participate in some
workshops making wedding wreaths. For more info on workshops and lectures, visit
info@acuarts.ca or call 780-488-8558.



http://www.pbc2019.org/
http://www.pbc2019.org/

3 8 1o 23 6epesns Oyne cBaTo yypaincbkoro Beciisi B ACUA. HaBuatuMyTh Tpaauiii
YKPaiHCHKOTO BECULJIS Ta TPAIUITIN MJICTIHHS BIHKIB. 3a JOJATKOBOIO 1H(GOPMAIIIEI0 3BepTalTECh
3a HOMepoM 780-488-8558.

9 - Visit YARMAROK at SUM on Saturday, March 23 from 10-5, and Sunday March 24 from
11-4. Non-stop performances, kids carnival, baked goods, petting zoo, craft and trade show.
Come out and support many youth from our parish!!

23 6epesns B cydory, 3 10 1o 17:00, 1 24 6epesns B Henmo 3 11 1o 16:00 6yzne sspmapok y
CYMi. [litu OyayTh BUCTYNATH, Oy/e BUIIUKA, a TAKOXK 3aBITAIOTh TOCTI 13 300mapky. [IpuiiaiTe
1 maTpuManTe HAUX JTITCH.

10- Presenting the 53rd Annual Shevchenko Lecture "Deciphering the Kremlin's Agenda by
Analyzing its Information Warfare Tactics-Fake News ". This will be by Julia Davis on
Friday, March 15th at 7PM. 2-115 Education North Building at the U of A, 11210-87 Ave. For
more info call the Canadian Institute of Ukrainian Studies at 780-492-6844 or
ciusadir@ualberta.ca

11- Camp Oseila is holding some Bingos this year to help with progamming. They are looking
for volunteers to come and help out. If you are able to help please call Chris at 780-953-5781
Dates are March 25, June 14, July 4 and August 26.

Tab6ip Ocens mrykae BOJIGHTEpIB JIJIs1 TpoBeAeHHs biHro. Skio Bu MokeTe JOTOMOITH, TO
n13BoHITH Kpic 780-953-546. latu: 25 6epesns, 14 uepBHs, 4 mumHs 1 26 cepriHs.

12-Create Clay Easter Eggs! at the ACUA hall 9534-87 Street. March 23 from 5-7PM. Reg fee
for non-members is $60. Only 10 spots available. Create 3 decorative easter eggs from crockery
in the Hutsul tradition. No experience required, and all supplies included! go go
acuarts.ca/workshops.html to register or call the Alberta Council of the Ukrainian Arts.

ACUA hall 9534-87 street, 23 6epe3nst 3 17:00-19:00 BurotoBisiTumMe

MUCaHKHU B TYIyJIbChbKOMY cThI. KibkicTh Miciib-10, HewleHchbKa 1iHa-60$.3apeecTpyiiTech Ha
caiiTi acuarts.ca/workshops.html.

13 - Drop Pull Pysanky Workshop at the ACUA hall on March 30 or 31st from 12-3 PM.
Register by March 14th, non-members are $35 plus cost of the drop-pull tool. Make Lemko-style
pysanka using this traditional method. Eggs provided.

30/31 6epe3nst 3 12:00-15:00 BACUA 3aui 115 Bac BUIala€ Haroja HaBYUUTUCh pOOUTH
nucaHku B cTuii JIemkiB. 3anucyiitech 10 14 GepesHsi.

14 - Attend the Natural Dyes for Pysanky Workshop, to find out how Ukrainians made pysanky
hundreds of years ago before dyes came in little powder packages! March 30 from 10-11 AM,
register by March 14th at the ACUA hall. Reg fhree is $10.

30 Oepe3Hs MPUIIITh Ta HABUITHCS POOUTU MUCAHKH, SIK 1I€ POOHIIH 11I€ B POKH JI0 MOSIBU IIHX
MaJICHbKUX MaKyHOUKiB 3 apbamu. 3apeectpyiitecs g0 146epesns B ACUA 3ami. [ina-108$.



15 - There will be a Pasta Dinner and Silent Auction Fundraiser held by the Alberta March for
Life Association at St Joseph Basilica on April 6 at 5:30PM. Tickets are $40 each and available
by calling 780-807-8972.

Ilocroro kBitHs 0 17-30 Gyze Beueps B 6asuniui Cs. Mocuda. 1l 36ip komris , mo
BIAMITOBYeThCs " Acoriariero Anpoeptu "Mapm XKurra". Keutku $40.

16- There will be an Easter Sale at ACUA- 9534-87 Street on Saturday, April 6 from 10-4. Get
pysanka supplies, art, music, books, basket covers, baking and more! Call 780-488-8558 for
more info.

byne nacxanpamii posnpoaaxk B ACUA 6 xBiTHS B cy0oTy, 10-16:00. ITpunbaiite HeoOXinHI pedi
JUTSI TIMCAHKAPCTBA, BUPOOHM MUCTEITBA, KHIDKKH, BUTIIYKHY Ta 1H.3a JOJATKOBOO iH(pOpMaIliero
J3BOHITH 32 HOMepoM 780-488-8558

17 - BIBLE STUDIES: St Josaphat - Tuesdays 7-9 call Don (780)424-3477
Holy Eucharist - Mondays 6-9 call (780)471-2445
Dormition Parish - Wednesdays 7PM
Busuennsi Bi6uuii :B kateapi Cs. Mocadara - BiBropox 19:00-21:00 (780-424-3477)
-B LepkBi CB. €Bxapucrii - noneanok 16:00-21:00 (780-471-2445)
-B LIepKBi YcmiHHA — cepena 19:00




